ND Cares Coalition May 9th, 2018.
Chairperson Connie Sprynczynatyk opened the meeting with a welcome and introduction by all members of the coalition.  

Members on the phone were David Francavilla, Summer Hanson, Shawn Smothers, Paula Heitmann, Monica Linholm, Davina French, Rebecca Quinn.

Members present were Mitch Barta, Patrick Flannagan, Tim Wicks, Lisa Peterson, Kelli Weiand, Cindy Whitesell, Nicki Froehlich, Marlys Morgenstern, Coreen Swart, Al Dohrmann, Robert Black, Pam Sagness, Brandy Carlson, Michelle Thomsen, Erica Davidson, Megan Carannza, Darcie Handt, and Joe Faller. 

Joe started with administrative updates to the website.  Briefed the current 41 ND Cares Communities and explained the map on the website.  Then discussed the events listing and the newsletter posting to the website.  Requested input or articles for the newsletter.  Discussed the first tele-conference call conducted.  Displayed the tri-fold update and asked for input from the members about the progress section of the brochure.  Recommended a published on date be added to the brochure.

Darcie Handt briefed we conducted our 3rd regional training event in Williston, ND.  Attendance was low; realized more marketing may be required.  Well sponsored by the local community and the City of Grenora.  Discussed next possible location of Minot or Fargo.  Briefed we now have 10 businesses and displayed them from the ND Cares website.  Talked about other businesses to include Sanford and CHI hospitals.  Discussed our partnership with NVI and discussed the possibilities for other ND Cares cities.  Also briefed we did receive a $2000 stipend from them for becoming part of their network.  Discussed that the money is currently residing in the ND National Guard Cemetery Foundation.  Further discussion needed to decide where funds will be kept and a spending plan will be developed.  Covered the timeline to include upcoming events or highlights.  Due outs include the SOP; which is an ongoing process.  Inquired on the Databook update; who/how has this been compiled in the past?  How do we initiate the charge to get this updated?  Is there changes people would like to see?  This needs to be completed no later than Nov 2018 and prior to the Veterans Caucus meeting.  Provided an update on how ND Cares is working with the Human Service Centers and with Tricare to get the HSC’s established as an in-network provider.  Thanked Megan and Senator Heitkamp for their support ensuring payments to providers who served Veterans through the VA Choice Program.  David brought up the Community Care Network for support to the VA Choice Program.  Discussed the importance of initiating a Behavior Health Training during this biennium.  It was brought up, at Behavior Health Training, train providers on how to become Tricare Network Providers.  Discussed brining students to our Behavior Health Training to receive Military Culture training.  Darcie talked about Minot State University and their commitment to two courses receiving Military Culture Training.  Also talked about progress with NDSU.  Also talked about getting in with professional boards as a possible in to increase inclusion of Military Culture Training.  Michelle talked about Dr Schmidtgall would be a good individual to get into with boards. UND conducts professional development for their Clinical Psychologists every other Friday, could reach out to them for time on their schedule.

Dr. Lisa Peterson briefed her department’s efforts to Free Through Recovery.

Pam Sagness briefed her department’s updates and some information about training for Peer Support Specialists.

MG Dohrmann briefed updates to the NDNG and Office of the Adjutant General.  Talked about possible initiatives for the upcoming legislative process.

Lorraine Davis presented an overview of the Native American Development Center(NADC).

Went around the room and on the phone for coalition members division updates.

Darcie provided an update to the Suicide Prevention Coalition initiatives.

Darcie briefed an update to the ND Cares Strategic Objectives.


Next coalition meeting will be scheduled for October 2018.
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